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Annual report: CAA-Spain has given support to different conferences and courses that took place in Spain during 2011-2012.  We collaborated with the local organisers at the Workshop on Landscape and Spatial Analysis in Archaeology DEBATING SPATIAL ARCHAEOLOGY, held in Santander, June 8th - 9th, 2012. At the Archeologica 2.0 (Virtual Reality and Infographics in Archaeology), held in Seville, 24-26 June, Officers of CAA organized a workshop and presented the society. We are also integrated in the global effort to create a Master Degree course on Virtual Archaeology with the Spanish Society for Virtual Archaeology. CAA-Spain is also integrated among the founder members of a next master-degree course (between Universitat Autònoma de Barcelona and Universidad de Elche) on Digital Humanities. We have a long tradition of collaboration with the Young Scholars in Archaeology Conference, integrating young researchers from Portugal and Spain. At the 2011 meeting in Faro (Portugal), CAA-Spain organized a special section on Computers and Quantitative methods, chaired by two members of CAA-Spain. 
CAA-Spain has also collaborated in the founding of the Laboratori de Simulació de Dinàmiques Socials and the Quantitative Archaeology Lab, both at the Universitat Autònoma de Barcelona, with the goal of serve as reference points in the formation of young researchers, support to research and non-standard and open source publications.
